
Happy New Year to all of our valued members. New Year’s resolutions are often on our 

minds in January as we plan for the future. The beginning of a new decade is an especially 

exciting time for looking ahead, making plans and starting new habits that set us up for 

success. 

For over 65 years, Congressional Federal has been helping members achieve their financial 

goals. We offer a full range of products and services suited to the unique needs and lives of 

our members including saving, borrowing, investing, and lifelong financial education. One of 

our most important education initiatives is supporting the bright futures of our young 

members. The 2020 Wright Patman Scholarship competition begins on January 15th. 

Follow us on Facebook to see what Congressional Federal is doing in the community 

throughout the year. Over the last few months, the annual Toys for Tots and Thrive DC 

winter clothing drives were a great success. Whether you’re on the Hill or halfway around 

the world, count on us to be by your side. Call, stop by or visit us online any time. 

Financial Planning Roundtable 

January 17, 2020, 12:00-1:00 pm 

Rayburn House Office Building | Room 2168 

Click here to register 

The new year is here, and 2020 finances are on our 

minds. Whether you’re paying off holiday bills, 

planning for a family getaway, or making home 

improvements, you can use a personal loan to 

make it happen. Learn more. 



Stay a step ahead of scammers with fraud 

awareness and prevention. Congressional 

Federal’s financial security resources can help you 

protect your personal information and finances 

against phishing, identity theft, and other threats. 

Get daily news updates and best practices from 

experts on our website. 

Congressional Federal will award three $3,000 

scholarships to graduating high school seniors 

based on their academic standing and their answer 

to an essay question. Scholarship recipients must 

be members in good standing of the credit union 

and accepted at an accredited college, university or 

technical school. The application submission period 

begins January 15th, 2020. Learn More. 

Community Outreach 

We partnered with Thrive DC to collect warm coats, 

gloves, and hats for homeless individuals in the 

community struggling to stay warm in the cold 

weather. 

With your help, we also collected new, unwrapped 

toys to donate to Toys for Tots. This helps less 

fortunate children experience the joy of Christmas.  
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